Dear Classmate:

We hope to see you at our next reunion this September 19th and 20th! If you have any questions, please call or text me at 316-258-0536 or email me at sandragail20@att.net . If you're coming for the Saturday dinner we need to receive your check no later than 9/5/2025. Even if you can't attend the event please reply via email, text or phone so that we can be sure that the contact information for you is correct. Also, please pass along this reunion information to any other classmates you are in contact with, and let me know their email address! Thanks! — Sandy Arthur-Poe



Topeka West Class of 1969

2025 Reunion Registration Information

Dates: September 19th and 20th, 2025 - Please get checks to us by September 5th, 2025!

Friday night we will be meeting at Ichabod's Grill, 1521 SW 21st Street, from 5:00 PM until 10:00 PM.

On Saturday night we will be joining members of the class of 1970 at Topeka Country Club from 6:00 PM until 10:00 PM for dinner. Music by a DJ has been generously provided by an anonymous classmate. Note that jeans are OK, but no shorts or cutoffs are allowed at the club.

Registration cost: No cover charge on Friday at Ichabod's, \$50 per person for a Mexican buffet dinner Saturday night. Note that the price does not include drinks either night.

Alumnus Name:	
Email Address:	
Cell Phone Number:	·
Home Address:	
Which nights are you attending? Friday	Saturday
Others in your party who will attend:	
1)	
2)	

Please make checks payable to: Topeka West Class of 1970. Mail this form along with your check to our treasurer Debbie Pratt Wempe at 3316 SW Medford Court, Topeka KS 66611.